
 

U.S. Department 
of Transportation 
Federal Aviation 
Administration 

Airports Division 
Southwest Region 
Texas 

10101 Hillwood Pkwy 
Texas Airports District 
Office: 
Fort Worth, TX 76177-
1524 

Mr. Jeremy Valgardson 
Acting Director 
Corpus Christi International Airport 
1000 International Drive 
Corpus Christi, TX 78406 

Dear Mr. Valgardson:  

Corpus Christi International Airport  

City of Corpus Christi  

AIP Grant No 3-48-0051-069-2022  

UEI No XETBTPKCL895  

Letter Amendment (Amendment No.1)  

This is in response to your letter dated July 22, 2025, requesting an amendment to the Grant Agreement 
for the subject AIP project to: increase the maximum obligation of the United States as set forth in the 
Grant Agreement accepted by the Sponsor, on September 22, 2022. This letter, together with your 
letter, effects the amendment, as requested, and commits the Federal Aviation Administration, acting 
for and on behalf of the United States of America, to increase the maximum obligation of the United 
States by $16,194.00 (from $1,800,000.00 to $1,816,194.00) to cover the Federal share of the total 
actual eligible and allowable project costs.  

Under the terms of the Grant Agreement, this document is incorporated into and constitutes 
Amendment No. 1 to the above referenced Grant Agreement. All other terms and conditions of the 
Grant Agreement remain in full force and effect.  

Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Signature 

Rodney Clark  
Name 

Manager 
Title 

                           
 


